January 1ll, 1979

Mr. Zarvin J. Kasparidn
12 Eagle Lane
Paxton, Massachusetts 01612

Dear Mr. Kasparian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward-
ship of St. Vartan, and vour gift of $100.00 (one hundred
dollars) for that purpose.

Best wishes for a”ha?py,and-healthyﬂnew Year.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
Director

Enclosure: Receipt number 31479
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